January 2014 Newsletter

The Nashua PTA Needs You!

Officer elections and committee chair sign ups will be held at our March meeting. Visit the Nashua PTA website to learn more about the open officer positions and volunteer opportunities to find out how you can get involved.

Open Officer positions:

1st Vice President/Book Fair 2nd Vice President/Carnival Secretary

Open Committee Chair Positions:

Room Party Labels for Kids Playground/Tree Care



Nashua Stars Yearbook Photo Contributions

The last day to upload pictures to be used in the school yearbook is February 28th to give the Yearbook Committee time to finish the yearbook. Our school code is 437881. Visit http://nashuapta.webs.com/get-involved and look for the "Upload Yearbook Pictures" instructions. Many classes still need pictures so please upload to share your favorite photos from this school year.

Be sure to name your group of pictures accordingly. For example: Mrs. Glasgow's Crazy Sock Day 2013 or Mrs. Lowe's Spirit Wear October 2013. Since the yearbook staff cannot identify every student, it helps to have as much detail as possible about the class, students or event.

All pictures uploaded will be considered for the yearbook. Please remember that pictures must be taken at school or at a Nashua Elementary School event such as room parties, programs, field trips, Wendy's Night, skating nights, Silver Fork Lunches, etc. We ask that students keep hand gestures to a minimum. Parent picture takers can offer to take one yearbook picture and one silly picture.

Volunteer Opportunities

There are many volunteer opportunities available for parents, community members and students looking for A+ and community service hours. Visit the PTA Website to sign up to help with these featured committees

Hospitality Committee

The Hospitality Committee needs help to set up and serve at the cookie receptions for the monthly school programs

Roundin' Up New Stars

Kindergarten Round up is right around the corner as we welcome new Nashua students for the 2014-2015 school year. Volunteers are needed to help with this event and to talk with the new families visiting our school.

Labels, Labels and More Labels

The Nashua PTA participates in many labels programs through the donation of labels and the help of volunteers. Check out our Facebook page to see the supplies we have been able to purchase for the school.

Budget Committee

Put your financial skills to work helping to plan our 2014-2015 school year operating budget.

What's Going On?







For the most current list of Nashua PTA news, visit our website at http://nashuapta.webs.com.



Big Ticket Items

The Nashua PTA recently approved the purchase of two big ticket items for our school. Tables to use at school events and an art display cabinet were approved. Watch for pictures of these new purchases to be featured on our website in the near future. Thank you for your support of the PTA that helps to fund these items to improve our school!

Operation Boogie Woogie Germ Donation Drive



A big thank you for the Kleenex and wipe donations received in December! Please continue to send tissues and wipes during this

1

cold and flu season to help classrooms tackle sniffles for our Nashua Stars.

Nashua Business Memberships

To see the current Nashua business members or to request information on how to become a business member, please visit our website at http://nashuapta.webs.com/businesses.



Christopher S. Miceli Agent

New York Life Insurance Company

7500 College Boulevard Suite 800 Overland Park, KS 66210

micelic@ft.newyorklife.com

Bus. 913 451 9100 Cel. 816 588 8691 Fax. 913 661 7288

The Company You Keep*



Sheila Callen REALTOR®

100 NW Englewood Road Gladstone, MO 64118

Ofc: 816-453-9100 Fax: 816-455-6666 Cell: 816-529-9669

sheilacallen@realtyexecutives.com







www.amfam.com

TOM LAFONTAINE, Agent

11119 N OAK TRAFFICWAY KANSAS CITY, MO 64155-1167

Office: 816-734-2224
E-mail: tlafonta@amfam.com
Website: tlafontaineagency.com

Access Anytime: 1-800-MYAMFAM (800-692-6326)





